
 

Monday, August 31, 2020 
 
TO: ASI Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Tu Nguyen, ASI Vice Chair for Finance 
 
CC:  ASI Board of Directors  

ASI Funding Sub-Committee 
 Kayla Misa, ASI Vice President for Finance 
 Dena Florez, ASI Office Manager of Administration and Services 
   
RE:  Report from ASI Funding Sub-Committee from Friday, August 28, 2020 
 
ASI Finance Committee, 
 
The following recognized student organizations’ funding proposals were reviewed by the ASI Funding 

Sub-Committee on Friday, August 28, 2020: 
 
Approved: 
a. $280.33 for American Society of Mechanical Engineers’s ASME Workshop on September 4. 

a. Reduced from $400.71 because some items were classified as equipment which ASI would 
not fund. 

b. $503.46 for American Society of Mechanical Engineers’s ASME Workshop on September 11. 
 
Total of funds used at the meeting: $783.79 
 
Not approved: 

None 
 
Recommended to Finance Committee: 
a. None 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Tu Nguyen at asivcf@calstatela.edu or Kayla Misa at 
asivpf@calstatela.edu  
 
Meeting link: https://asicalstatela.org/meeting/2020073538 
 
 


